
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents of Grades 1, 2, 3 and 4 students, 
 

This year’s library project is all called “My Travel Agency”. 
Whether in Lebanon or abroad, there are so many beautiful places people 
haven’t seen. Parents travel with their children to fascinating countries around 
the world and breathtaking places in Lebanon all the time. It’s time your child 
shares his/her experience with the elementary cycle. 

 This project will entail some research with your child.  

 Your child is requested to: 

1. Pick a country (Lebanon, Italy, Russia, . . .) 
2. Find information about 

a) touristic attractions 
b) customs/traditions 
c) cuisine 
d) currency 
e) flag 
f) public holidays 
g) souvenirs  

3. Display his/her information and items on cardboard as shown above.   
 

Please present your project to the librarian by May 1, 2019. 
Your project will be displayed for everyone to see, and it might help 
someone choose where to travel to this summer!! 

 

Elementary Cycle  
January 18, 2019 

 
 

 
 



مكتبي للسّفريّات

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


